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June 30th, 2014

SCOTT COUNTY SCHOOL DISTRICT
DISTRCT FACILITIES PLAN HEARING REPORT*

A public hearing was held at the Scott County Central Office on June 30% 2014, at 5:30 P.m.
(local time). The purpose of the public hearing was to propose a new District Facility Plan
developed by the Scott County Local Planning Commitiee. The Local Planning Committee
(LPC) voted 13-0 in favor of the proposed new plan and the Board voted 5-0 to approve the new
plan.

There were five individuals in attendance. Those attending were three district employees, one
board member and the superintendent.

Hearing Officer Tim Eaton called the public hearing to order. The hearin g officer outlined the
purpose of the hearing and the hearing procedures in accordance with 702 KAR 1:001. There
was no otte wishing to speak and no written comments, therefore the hearing officer read the
proposed new District Facility Plan which includes; Construction of a new 1,500 student
capacity high school, a new 600 student capacity middle school, and two new 600 student
capacity elementary schools. It includes major renovations at the Ninth Grade Center,
Georgetown Middle School, and Scott County Middle School. Also major renovations at Eastern
Elementary, Garth Elementary, Northern Elementary, Western Elementary and Scoit County
High School are listed. 1t calis for additions and renovations at Scott County Preschool. This
plan includes a district white board initiative as well as several management support areas to be
addressed. In the area of management support it calls for construction of a central office, central
storage, central vehicle/equipment storage facility, central technology data/network center aitd a
fire-proof central records storage facility. The plan lists discretionary projects to include
additions at the Scott Co. High School Farm, several athletic additions and parking lot
expansions.

Again, there were no comments or written statements,

‘ RECOMMENDATIONS

It is recommended that the new District Facility Plan developed by the Scott County Local
Planning Committee and adopted by the Scott Board Board of Education be approved as the
District Facility Plan for the Scott County School District. A copy of the new plan is attached.

Respectfully submitied,

Tim Eaton — KSBA Facilitator
cc: Gary Leist, Manager
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